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16 September, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

We are delighted to welcome you and your children back after the summer break. It is great 

to see the children quickly settle into school life again. 

 

Meet the teacher sessions will be taking place this year via Google Meets. It is an important 

that you get a chance to meet your child’s class teacher and an opportunity to learn about the 

curriculum and timetable for this academic year. The meeting will run for approximately 35 

minutes. 

 

The meetings for Year 1 will be delivered by Miss Wells; Miss Nessa and Mrs Walters and 

there will be two sessions for you to choose from. The links for these sessions are: 

 

 Monday 21st September @ 9am – meet.google.com/ffw-erqp-vbe   

 Monday 21st September @ 4pm – meet.google.com/psi-azrp-hzw  

 

You will also receive the links by text inviting you to the meeting. The text will contain both 

links; please click on the link you require for the correct time. Once you click on the link 

Google Meets will open up and you will be admitted to the meeting. 

 

We ask that you keep your camera is on and your microphone muted. There will be a chat 

facility for you to ask questions and these will be answered during the meeting. 

 

In addition to the Meet the Teacher session, I would like to invite you to look at our website: 

http://rusheygreen.lewisham.sch.uk It is a great source of communication about all aspect of 

school life. Our website is updated regularly with the latest news and is also mobile friendly. 

 

Our Twitter account is also up and running at @RusheyGprimary. Here you will find photos 

of children taking part in exciting activities in addition to some of the fantastic learning. 

Please log in and follow us if you haven’t already! 

 

We all very much look forward to meeting with you and answering any questions you may 

have.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 Team 

http://rusheygreen.lewisham.sch.uk/

